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Club Meetings 

 

❖ Interested in being a student board member 

next school year?  This is a unique leadership 

experience and looks great on your college 

resume!  Student Board Member applications 

are due to the Principal Gregory on or before 

March 21, 2025.  See Principal Gregory is 

interested! 

 

❖ Don’t forget students, today Friday during lunch 

there will be a special "Self Care" event in the 

Wellness Center.   

"Bring Change 2 Mind" will be here talking about 

the importance self care.  

There will be refreshments and an affirmation 

bead activity! 

Space is limited to 50 so get there early!   

 

❖ Interested in going to Coastal Spain & Portugal? 

There is still room to join the adventure. The 

Travel Club will be meeting in room 404 during 

lunch today to start preparing for the trip. We 

will be discussing how to apply for scholarships 

and fundraising that will help to make the trip 

affordable. 

 

❖ Seniors: The Local and District Scholarship 

Application is available and includes a lot of 

wonderful scholarships, like from the SPHS 

Parent Club and the Escondido Rotary Club, that 

will be helpful in paying for expenses in college. 

The Deadline: March 3, 2025 4 pm. Please check 

your school email or find the application on the 

website under Counseling and the senior tab. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

❖ Hi Golden Eagles, 

Are you interested in running for Class Officer 

for the 2025-2026 school year? Want to help 

make SPHS the best it can be for our student 

body? 

 

Class applications are due by March 7th!  

There is a mandatory meeting for all applicants 

during lunch on March 7th in room 407. 

 

The Class officer application has been sent to 

your school email and is posted on the ASB 

school webpage: 

https://tinyurl.com/Classofficers26 

 

Class Officer Application! 

Thank you for applying to be a class officer for 

the 2025-26 school year! We are so incredibly 

thankful for you! Please fill out the questions 

below to the best of your ability! Mandatory 

Meeting on Friday March 7th, in room 407. If you 

cannot make it you must email Mrs. Borgardt 

aborgardt@euhsd.org. Please see the Campaign 

week guidelines below! Campaign Week 

Guidelines tinyurl.com 

 

Questions? Come see Mrs. Borgardt in room 407 

during lunch! 

 

 

Have a beautiful day Eagles. 

Stay Golden! “United we are San Pasqual”   

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                              

 
 San Pasqual Golden Eagles know our ABC’s, we 

are Academically Engaged 
Behaving Positively 

College & Career Ready 
 

 

 


